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  _____   
 
 
 
Dear Bernie 
 
  
 
Further to our telephone conversation this afternoon, in relation to the 1st 
paragraph of Ms Dillon’s letter, I am advised by my client that despite strenuous 
efforts on the Trust’s part, unfortunately it has been unable to produce the 
information on the ‘thumbnail info’ which Professor Savage states he provided to 
the Corporate Affairs Department of the Royal Group of Hospitals.  
 
  
 
These efforts have involved the Trust searching through its own archive system. 
In addition, the Trust’s IT Department has also carried out extensive searches 
against the relevant individuals’ e-mail addresses in order to ascertain whether 
the information had been contained there.  However, the Trust has been unable to 
locate any such information to which Prof. Savage has referred in his evidence. 
 
  
 
As regards the second paragraph of Ms Dillon’s letter, I await receipt of 
confirmation from Prof. Savage’s solicitor, as to how exactly this information 
was provided to the Trust.  I have spoken to Ms Wylie about this today, and I 
shall revert to you further with a formal response to the above letter, as soon 
as I hear from her.  I trust this is in order in the meantime. 
 
  
 
Kind regards 
 
  
 
Angela  
 
  
 
  
 
Angela Crawford 
 
  
 
Solicitor  
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Directorate of Legal Services, Business Services Organisation, 2 Franklin Street, 
Belfast, BT2 8DQ 
 
  
 
Tel:   | Email:  Angela.Crawford   
 
  
 
PLEASE ENSURE DLS CASE REF IS QUOTED ON ALL CORRESPONDENCE TO THIS OFFICE 
 
  
 
 
  _____   
 
 
 
 
“The information contained in this email and any attachments is confidential and 
intended solely for the attention and use of the named addressee(s). No 
confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any mistransmission. If you are 
not the intended recipient of this email, please inform the sender by return 
email and destroy all copies. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of 
the author and do not necessarily represent the views of HSCNI. The content of 
emails sent and received via the HSC network may be monitored for the purposes of 
ensuring compliance with HSC policies and procedures. While HSCNI takes 
precautions in scanning outgoing emails for computer viruses, no responsibility 
will be accepted by HSCNI in the event that the email is infected by a computer 
virus. Recipients are therefore encouraged to take their own precautions in 
relation to virus scanning. All emails held by HSCNI may be subject to public 
disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.” 
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